
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Morten Iversen [mailto:morten.iversen@ttpcom.com] 
Sent: 09 May 2001 08:40 
To: kevin.holley@bt.com; Friedhelm.Rodermund@etsi.fr; 
3GPP_TSG_T_WG2@LIST.ETSI.FR 
Subject: TTPCom nomination of Lars Brenk as Vice-Chairman of T2 
 
 
Dear T2 colleagues, 
 
TTPCom Ltd would like to nominate Mr. Lars Brenk, TTPCom, as a 
candidate for 
the vacancy of the Vice-Chairman of 3GPP TSG-T WG2. As one of the 
leading 
independent supplier of technology for digital wireless 
communications in 
the world, TTPCom is willing to take on the responsibility to 
contribute to 
the continues success of 3GPP. 
 
Whenever possible, leadership should be selected from participants 
who have 
demonstrated dedication to the work going on within the group. When 
working 
in Bosch/Siemens, Lars Brenk has been fully committed to the 
activities of 
T2 and intends to continue from within TTPCom. 
 
I am sure that Lars Brenk will be an ideal candidate for the position 
as he 
has been in the business for many years and as he has participated 
actively 
in the standardisation for some years now. You find attached his CV. 
 
TTPCom is fully able and committed to providing the necessary 
resources to 
enable Lars Brenk to fulfil the duties and obligations of the T2 
Vice-Chairman. 
 
Best Regards 
 
Morten Iversen 
Head of TTPCom Danmark 



CV of Lars Brenk 
 
Lars Brenk has many years of experience in telecommunication, and worked 5 years 
in the research and development department for Dancall/Bosch/Siemens as a software 
engineer, specialising in MMI design and software implementation for mobile phones, 
with the main emphasis on network registration and handset security.  
Lars joined TTPCom in 2001 and will continue this work as the driving force in the 
secure download group. 
 
Lars holds a Master of Science in Decision Support Systems from Aalborg 
University, 1993. 
 
Lars started his standardisation work by attending the two ETSI SMG workshops on 
Applications and Automatic Execution 1998-99, and has attended all the 3GPP TSG-
T WG2 meetings and almost all the ad-hoc MExE meetings since January 1999.  
 
Lars has been the representative for Bosch/Siemens in the T2-SWG1 MExE group, 
and has been actively involved in finishing the 23.057 MExE specification releases 
98, 99, release 4 and is now working with release 5. 
 
 
 


